
February 21, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacy, Washington 98503 

RE: Docket UE-001734—Report on Costs Associated with Permanent Disconnection and 
Removal of Facilities 

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) annually reports on costs 
associated with Permanent Disconnection and Removal of Facilities.  For the period of 
January 1, 2021, through December 31, 2021, there were no requests and therefore no costs.  
This report has been provided annually since the conclusion of Docket UE-001734. 
However, 2021 was the first year for which there were no requests.   

When there are requests, the reporting provides a comprehensive summary of the cost associated 
with removing facilities when a customer requests permanent disconnection of service and 
PacifiCorp’s facilities to provide service are not likely to be re-used at that location.  The report 
also details which facilities require removal for safety or operational reasons. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at (503) 813-5136. 

Sincerely, 

/s/
Rob Stewart 
Senior Customer Regulatory Specialist 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(801) 955-2446
rob.stewart@pacificorp.com
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